
CANCELLED 
PUBLIC NOTICE OF ATTENDANCE AT 

A MEETING BY 
CALEDONIA VILLAGE BOARD MEMBERS 

 
 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT a quorum of the members of the 
Caledonia Village Board may be attending a meeting with the Village of Mt. Pleasant 
representatives on Thursday, February 15, 2018 at 1:00 p.m., at 8811 Campus Drive, Mt. 
Pleasant, WI.  regarding the proposed financial participation in the Foxconn project.  
 
 
Dated February 9, 2018. 
 
       Karie Torkilsen 
       Village Clerk 
 
 
 
 


